
Sara Ostrov
Falmouth
LD 233
The issues of sports participation are already being handled appropriately by the 
correct organizations and governing associations to ensure fairness.  Changes to 
Maine law are unnecessary, and help no one.
Sports should be as fair and safe as possible for all students. That’s why school 
districts and sports associations already make rules about who can participate in 
different sports at different levels.
Athletic success isn’t determined solely by gender. Like other athletes, trans athletes 
vary in ability, drive and conditioning. Being a trans athlete is no guarantee of great 
success or failure.
Anti-trans activists are seeking broad exclusion of a vulnerable group of students with
a one-size-fits-all rule even though individuals are different. Some people are using 
trans athletes as a weapon to further an agenda to roll back civil rights of LGBTQ 
people, people of color, women, immigrants, and many others.


